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3 November 2021 
 
 
 
BNZ announces proposed appointment to Executive Team 
 

Bank of New Zealand (BNZ) announced today the proposed appointment of Mr Simon Kwan as 
Executive, Operational Excellence, effective January 2022, subject to Reserve Bank of New Zealand 
non-objection.  
 
 
Ends 
 
 

For further information, please contact:  
 
Amber Oram, GM Governance and Company Secretary, BNZ 
M. 021 757 504, E. amber_oram@bnz.co.nz 
 


